
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     

April 17, 2022 

We celebrate the Good News today, in fact, we                      

celebrate the best news that there ever has or ever will 

be. No one on earth experienced this good news in the 

way of  the mother of  the Son of  God, Mary. Today, we 

look with true wonder in the Word of  God to see the               

Resurrection of  Jesus in a way we never have before. 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
www.nwchurch.us  WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Prayer Requests: 

• Clarity for which of  the job offers God wants me to take.  
(Spain’s) 

• “Thank you, Lord, for your blessings on me so far in my 
COVID journey.  Please pray for continued healing of  my 
sacral wound and the nerve damage in my arms and hands.  
(Quinn Britt) 

• Lord during this spiritual warfare that is upon us let us keep 
focus on You.  May we walk and not grow weary as your 
love conquers all.  Hear our prayers as we focus on Your 
word and let us be a blessing to others.  (Vicki Damian) 

• “Thank you for all the prayers and cards.”  (Judy Smith).   

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR code  

and add any prayer request that you might 

have. If any of your contact information in 

the directory is incorrect, please let us know              

that also. 

DATABASE UPDATE 

We will be moving to a new database soon. 
We don’t have details about online giving                

as of today, however, watch for more                        
information will be coming soon. 

The Missions Ministry is requesting “gently used” eyeglasses 
or eyeglasses in good condition and over the 
counter readers for future mission trips. 
Place in the labeled boxes in the foyer. 



NW YOUTH MINISTRY SUMMER DATES 

• WORKCAMP—JUNE 5 - 8 

• MISSION TRIP—JUNE 25 - JULY 1 

• CAMP 51—JULY 10 - 15 

Sewing Machines Needed 

Do you have a used sewing machine that 
you would like to donate? We have been 
asked from the Afghan families that they 
are anxious to make clothes for their                   
families. Along with the machines, any accessories such    
as thread, needles, scissors, fabric, etc. would be very 
helpful. 

YOUTH SMALL GROUP 

This Tuesday and every Tuesday @ 6:30-8:00 pm 

Grades 6t—12th are invited 

Food, Devotional, and Fellowship 

7746 Falcon Oak Dr. (The Fryar’s Home) 

Information for Bulletin Deadline 

If you have information for the church bulletin, the deadline is now   Wednesday noon. We 

have volunteers that do an amazing job preparing for services whether streaming or in                

person. If everyone gets their information to them in a timely manner, we can provide               

a great service. 

 Please bring your devices and headphones for the Easter Experience 
so you can enjoy the journey to the empty tomb at your own pace. 

 We need help decorating and setting up for the Easter Experience 
Wednesday April 13th 1pm-3pm and Thursday April 14th 9am-12pm.  
Contact Ashley if you have any questions. 

 Nathan and Kathy were wed on April 14 at a small                   
ceremony. Surprise! 

We invite you to share our happiness at an open house on 
April 23 from 1-2:30pm. Please text or email your RSVP to 
Kathy (210-844-0329/kmmsplace@msn.com) or Nathan   
(210-315-5488/nathanmoran@mac.com) for special parking  
instructions and entry code. *No gifts please 



Meet our Missionaries 
In 

New Zealand 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chris and Melinda Miller 

Activities 

Teaching and encouraging other church leaders in New Zealand and as far 

away a Chile. 

Active in personal evangelism. 

Supporting the South Pacific Bible College (https://www.spbc.org.nz/) 

Disaster relief for brethren in the Kingdom of Tonga (volcano eruption and 

subsequent tsunami in January) 

Preaches for and is one of the elders in the local church (https://

otumoetaichurch.org/). 

Reminder: Sunday, May 1st is our ‘Missions Sunday’.  All contributions  

made on May 1st will go toward foreign missionary support and                  

outreach (medical mission trips, etc.)  Please consider being generous! 

Country Information 

Population: 5 million 

Recognized Languages:  

• English 

• Māori 

• NZ Sign Language 

Area: 100,000 sq mi (~700 islands) 

Religions: 

• 48% No religion 

• 37% Christianity 

• 3% Hinduism 

• 1% Islam 

• 1% Buddhism 

• 8% Others/No answer 

 

 

  

Tauranga Information 

Population: ~150,000 

  Largest export port in NZ 

Horticulture (Avocados                           

and Kiwifruit) 

 
Tourism is a major industry. 

 

To read more about the Millers and our other 
missionaries, use the QR code  

Pray for our missionaries and 
the people they serve! 

https://www.spbc.org.nz/
https://otumoetaichurch.org/
https://otumoetaichurch.org/

